Winston-Salem City Council
Approved
January 6, 2025

Memo gy

To: City Council Members

From: Mayor J. Allen Joines

PC: Patrick Pate, City Manager

Date: January 6, 2025

Re: Recommendations for Appointments and Re-Appointments to Boards and
Commissions

I recommend the following individual for appeintment to the Police Officer’s Retirement
Commission:

Walter W. Pitt, Jr. (w/m) of 2814 Country Club Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104. Mr. Pitt is an
Attorney at Bell Davis & Pitt, P.A. His term expires May 2026.

I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Transportation Advisory
Committee:

Category
First Alternate:
Council Member James Taylor, Jr. (Southeast Ward)

Category
Second Alternate:
Council Member Vivian V. Joiner (South Ward)




